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Hello, my name is Marna Miller. I have lived in Falmouth for 23 years. During that 
time I have observed car traffic increase significantly all over the greater Portland 
area and on rural roads beyond. I have also observed a significant increase in 
pedestrian and bicycle traffic, especially over the past five years. I strongly support 
use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike/ped trail. Bicyclists and pedestrians 
need and deserve safe, off-road paths. 


